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To:	Executive Committee of Academic Senate
From:	Academic Information Services Advisory Committee (AISAC)
Date:	April 6, 2016
Re: 	2015-2016 Annual Report to the Academic Senate 

AISAC heard reports from Dr. Leslie Warren, Dean of the Academic Information Services (AIS) about the organization of the AIS and the upcoming changes to AIS. These changes include the remodeling of Gries Hall to accommodate the Beaumier Heritage Center and UP Welcome Center, and the potential remodel of the Learning Resources Center

AISAC provided input for the implementation of the strategic planning sessions held at NMU in February 2016. The strategic planning sessions were conducted for the AIS by consultants from the Facilitation Center at Eastern Kentucky University. The purpose of these sessions was to gather input from the University community regarding potential transformative changes to services and resources within the library.

AISAC heard reports from Mike Burgmeier, Reference/Web Services Librarian regarding the outcomes from the strategic planning sessions. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Members: Mike Burgmeier, Brandon Canfield, Vic Holliday, Steven Hughes, Nancy Maas, Karin Stulz, Mary Stunkard, Glenn Wrate, Leslie Warren (ex officio), and Robert Belton, Chair

